
The original instrument and the following digest, which constitutes no part of the
legislative instrument, were prepared by Cheryl Serrett.

DIGEST
SB 89 Original 2018 Regular Session Bishop

Proposed law provides that beginning October 1, 2018, the membership of each charter school
governing or management board shall include at least one member who is a parent or legal guardian
of a student enrolled in the charter school who is elected by the parents or legal guardians
representing at least a majority of the students at the charter school.

Proposed law deletes obsolete time line in present law.
 
Effective upon signature of the governor or lapse of time for gubernatorial action.

(Amends R.S. 17:3991(A)(1)(c)(iii))


